


able to meet in secret with FPL execs to hammer out such deals -- but we deserve a voice!!
I call on the Public Service Commission to reject these secret deals cut with large industrial
and commercial interests and to hold FPL accountable.

Enough is enough — protect residential customers from corporate greed and unjustified rate
hikes!!

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Gail DeGeorge

2091 NW 21st Terrace #7-107

Stuart FL, 34994-8841
gadegeorge(@gmail.com




